
Dear HMC Resident;

April is the Month of the Military Child! This month celebrates military children and recognizes their signi�cant 
sacri�ces as service members' children, such as moving from base to base, navigating new schools, making new 
friends, and often managing months with a parent deployed. Each of our communities will host special events 
outlined in this newsletter. Thank you for allowing us the honor of celebrating your children. In connection with the 
Month of the Military Child, the Hunt Military Communities Foundation is pleased to sponsor The fourth annual 
Hunt Little Heroes program. This program seeks to recognize children who are heroes in their home, school, or 
community. I encourage your children to share stories of how they have positively in�uenced their community. 
Applicants will submit a 300-word essay or a video highlighting their "Hero Story." Three winners will receive cash 
prizes and matching donations to the charity of their choice. For more information or to have your child apply, please visit 
HuntMilitaryCommunitiesFoundation.org.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE

APR ‘23
NEWSLETTER

NAME CHANGE
Fort Lee, a Hunt Military Community, located in Richmond, 
Virginia, will soon be renamed. This large base of over 1500 
military homes is one of several Army bases undergoing a name 
change. E�ective April 27, 2023, Fort Lee will be renamed Fort 
Gregg-Adams. The new name honors Lt. Gen Arthur Gregg and 
Lt. Col Charity Adams. Gregg was a key �gure in the integration 
of black soldiers into the Army. Adams was one of the 

highest-ranking female soldiers in World War II. Other Army 
bases receiving name changes include Fort Benning-Fort 
Moore; Fort Bragg-Fort Liberty; Fort Gordon-Fort Eisenhower; 
Fort A.P.Hill-Fort Walker; Fort Hood- Fort Cavazos; Fort Pickett- 
Fort Barfoot; Fort Polk- Fort Johnson; and  Fort Rucker- Fort 
Novosel. 
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RobinsFamilyHousing.com

IMPORTANT EVENTS
The month of the Military Child Parade (MOTMC)!

Join us on April 7th from 9:00 – 11:00 AM for our Month of the Military 
Child Parade! 

Purple Balloon Pursuit 

Facebook event on April 3rd.

Popsicles in the park

Join us on April 28th from 4 – 5 PM and have a popsicle in the park with 
us. We will supply the popsicles. * While supplies last.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Month of the Military Child 

April is set aside as a military child appreciation month, o�cially known as the 
Month of the Military Child (MOTMC).  We recognize military kids for their 
sacri�ce and bravery on the home front. Children deal with separations, 
deployments, frequent moves and even their parents' injuries as part of the 
life they were born into or entered with their families.  We use this month to 
recognize their strength and resiliency as inspirational.

PCS Season

With PCS season around the corner, we would like to take this time to remind 
all residents about the required steps for smooth PCSing, retiring, or 
otherwise separating from service transition. A Notice to Vacate is a lease 
requirement via a written/email request. 

• Robins Family Housing requires a mandatory Notice to Vacate 
(NTV) at least (30) days prior to departing from the home, with 
the exception of short orders 

• Please have your pre move out and �nal move out date, copy
of your orders if you are PCSing, Separating, or Retiring. If you
have any further questions, please feel free to call our o�ce at
(478) 310-2788; you can also email the Robins team at 
RobinsLeasing@HuntCompanies.com.

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM
O�ce Number: 478-310-2788
Email: RobinsLeasing@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @RobinsFamilyHousing
Website: RobinsFamilyHousing.com

Laprinda Ford 
Leasing Specialist

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Rica Moomaw 
Resident Service Specialist

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS
Power washing of the all-neighborhood homes will be completed this 
spring. All residents will be contacted via primary email with the date 
your home is scheduled to be power washed. Tidewater Lawn care will 
begin tree trimming in Forest Park Neighborhood.

PET OF THE MONTH
Colin Engebretsen’s pup Dexter

MAY IS MILITARY SPOUSE APPRECIATION MONTH 

APRIL IS MONTH OF THE MILITARY CHILD

HUNT LITTLE HEROES CONTEST ENDS - APRIL 30TH



CONNECT WITH US! @RobinsFamilyHousing @RobinsFamilyHousing

APRIL2023
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

April Fool’s Day

Earth Day

Hunt Little Heroes
Campaign Ends

Gold Star
Spouses Day

Trash Pick Up
Pest Control

Trash Pick Up
Pest Control

Trash Pick Up
Pest Control

Trash Pick Up
Pest Control

The Month
of the

Military
Child Parade

9 - 11 AM

Popsicles
In The Park

4 - 5 PM

Pet of the
Month Ends

Facebook
Pest Control

Pet of the Month
Starts

Facebook

Purple
Balloon Pursuit 

Facebook

Yard of the
Month Starts

Facebook

Yard of the
Month Ends

Facebook
Pest Control

01 02 03 04 05 01 01

02 03 04 05 06 07 08

09 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

25 26 27 28 2923 24

24 25 26 27 2830 31

Purple Up! Day

Bulk Trash: Schedule with GFL 
Environmental 478-328-1080

Pest Control

Pest Control


